
Your Rights Under  
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964

The Connecticut Metropolitan Council of Governments (MetroCOG) and the 
Greater Bridgeport/Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization (GBVMPO)  

Prohibit Discrimination in its Programs and Activities

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, or nation-
al origin in programs, activities and services receiving federal financial assistance (42 U.S.C. Section 
2000d).  

Any person who believes that he or she, has been subjected to discrimination prohibited under 
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, may file a discrimination complaint.  To obtain additional infor-
mation about MetroCOG and the GBVMPO Title VI Program or Title VI Complaint process, please 
go to the Agency’s website at www.ctmetro.org. If information is needed in another language, please 
contact MetroCOG at 203-366-5405. Language assistance is provided at no cost to the public.

Title VI complaints may be submitted in writing directly to MetroCOG :
Mr. Matt Fulda, Executive Director  

Connecticut Metropolitan Council of Governments 
1000 Lafayette Boulevard, Suite 925 

Bridgeport, Connecticut 06604

phone: 203-366-5405    e-mail: mfulda@ctmetro.org.  

MetroCOG will provide the written complaint and form to CTDOT at the address below.

Individuals may also file complaints directly with the Connecticut Department of Transportation 
(CTDOT), Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), and/or the Federal Transit Administration (FTA).

Language assistance may be requested by contacting the Connecticut Metropolitan Council of Governments at (203) 
366-5405. Language assistance is provided at no cost to the public. 

Connecticut Department of 
Transportation (CTDOT)  

Title VI complaints may be 
filed directly to:

Title VI Coordinator 
Connecticut Department of 

Transportation 
2800 Berlin Turnpike 

Newington, CT  06131-7546

Federal Transit  
Administration (FTA)  

Title VI complaints may be 
filed directly to:

Title VI Program Coordinator 
East Building, 5th Floor, TCR 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20590

Federal Highway  
Administration (FHWA)  

Title VI complaints may be 
filed directly to:

Investigations & Adjudication 
Team Director 

FHWA Office of Civil Rights 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE, 

Suite E-81 
Washington, DC 20590

Appendix B: Notice for Office & Public Meetings      


